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22 May 2025 

 
 

NOTICE OF TESTING OF WATER TANKS ON THE PMB CAMPUS
 

 

Dear Staff and Students  

  

Please note that the contractor will be testing water tanks in the Pietermaritzburg 

Campus on Golf Road at Denison Residences on Friday 23 May 2025.  The testing will 

commence from 09:00 till 03:00 pm. 

 

Students and staff must exercise caution during the implementation of this project. 

 

Any inconvenience is regretted. 

  

Issued by Project Office: IPP 

 


